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This paper describes a replication of one of the most important early experiments in
psychology, namely Ebbinghaus' classic experiment on forgetting from 1880 and

1885. We replicated the experiment that yielded the famous forgetting curve
describing forgetting over intervals ranging from 20 minutes to 31 days.

Ebbinghaus' goal was to find the lawful relation between retention and time-since-
learning. This is why he fitted the data to two different functions (a power function,
1880, and a logarithmic function, 1885), as have many theorists since (e.g., [ 1, 2 4
]). This papers also includes an analysisincluding one with a new modelof the shape
of the Ebbinghaus' forgetting curve and its replications. Do the replicated forgetting

curves have the same shape, or must we conclude that Ebbinghaus' forgetting
curve was idiosyncratic and that quite different shapes may occur Epidemiological
and experimental studies have also identified multiple biological mechanisms that

help to explain the apparent effects of physical activity and cardiorespiratory fitness
against CAD. These mechanisms are reviewed in detail elsewhere 148,154,155 and
may be classified as follows: Antiatherogenic effects In the following decades, the

need to control all the variables in experiments became very important in
behavioural psychology. In this regard, the wide variety of designs, theories, and
statistical methods available today makes for a rich literature in psychometrics.
Despite this, these specific research areas can be tackled with the techniques

introduced here, and many of their techniques, such as the use of covariate analysis
and structural equation modeling, can be applied in the more general context of

learning psychology. As an example of the usefulness of our approach, we applied
our techniques to the work of Strack and Deutsch [ 10 ] on the modifiability of

memory. These researchers showed that remembering is more likely to be
enhanced and less likely to be inhibited than are less important memories. Instead,

it is shown to be exactly the opposite for tasks that utilize the same stimuli,
although the type of response that is required is different [ 10 ]. In this type of
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design, a specific variable has been manipulated, and the effect of this
manipulation on the performance of the memory task is used as a measure of the

strength of the memory trace (e.g., [ 9, 15 ]). As in the example above, this task can
be performed within a subject-group design, by having a group of subjects that are

alternately exposed to different stimuli. Rather than a change in the between-
subject variable, however, different actions are taken in the two groups of subjects.
For instance, in one group the experimenter encourages the subjects to try to recall

the stimuli, whereas in the other group, he or she merely observes and notes the
subjects' successes and failures. The motivation to act has the advantage of

enhancing performance, whereas not having to make a decision is a disadvantage
in itself, because it reduces performance. Hence, all choices have to be recorded.

Therefore, our methods can be used to show that this variable in the previous
experiment was unrelated to the strength of the memory, because it does not

influence the actions that are taken in the experiment.
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The multimodal study design is, in fact, a complex issue that has been addressed by
several scholars. For example, Edler et al. (2018a, b) have described the properties

of multimodal maps in cognitive psychology to analyse the effects of audio and
visual components on participants’ recall performance. Their results showed that

the audio map was able to improve encoding performance in a spatial memory task,
while audio and visual components were equally effective. However, the design of a

multimodal map for the testing of cognitive mapping has not been addressed
sufficiently. The original verbal and visual maps were recorded in a studio in Bonn

with a stereo microphone. All recordings were done in a single run and the recorded
data were revised. The audio recordings were exported as a format compatible with

the software tools of the study. The verbal stimuli recorded were taken from a
database of the Department of Psychology of the University of Bonn. Many

recordings were cleaned with online speech recognition software
(https://www.tesseract-ocr.com/). The resulting text files could be imported into the

study tool by the data fields. The texts were supplemented with place names
extracted from a text corpus containing over 41 million words. After presentation of
the stimuli, the participants have to recall the location of the objects. The text and

image stimuli can help to bridge differences in attentional levels between
participants (see Myers and Hansen 2014 ). This also allows for a reduction of

contextual factors in the recall performance (das Taschenbuch 2004 ; Smith 2004 ;
Żurakowski et al. 2015 ). 5ec8ef588b
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